
Case No. 11-0030-EL-REN 
Cincinnati Water Works 

Staff Interrogatories – Initial Set 
 
Question 1:   Please confirm in the space below that the name of the facility should be 
‘Cincinnati Water Works’ instead of ‘Cincinanti Water Works’ as listed on the 
application.   

 
Answer 1:   Yes, this was a typographical error. The name of the facility is Cincinnati 

Water Works.               
 
Question 2:   In Section O of the application there was no documentation provided for 
the requested start date (12/1/10) for purposes of recognizing historical RECs. Please 
provide a screenshot from the remote monitoring system displaying the generation data 
from 12/1/10 forward in the space below.    
 
Answer 2:    

 
The below screen shot represents November 1 thru Jan. 14, 2010. Notice that no energy 
was produced prior to the December 1, 2010 date.  
 

 
 



The below screen shot is a more detailed view of the month of December. Note that 
even though the system came online on December 1, 2010 no energy was produced 
until the 17th.  
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